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Hoping all the members who have been unwell with Colds and flu are on the mend. 

Sorry I missed last General meeting as I had come down with a cold, with Bronchitis 

and Laryngitis. Thank you John Gammage for standing in for me. I also missed the 60s 

night, which I believe was a roaring success. Good to have members from other local 

Probus Clubs joining in.  Thank you to Maureen, Lyn and helpers for making it a great 

night. Thank you to Trevor Watters for his musical input and our singer, Hannah. 

Ten members braved Coffee and Movies to see òBarbie the Movieó; 114 minutes we wonõt get back. Well, 

we all had a good laugh. Definitely not a kids movie. At least we did enjoy fellowship over coffee then 

lunch. Good reports on the Blue Mountains trip. 

Margaret Favelle 

President 

Wattle Day is a day of celebration in Australia on the first day of September each year,
[1] which is the official start of the Australian spring. This is the time when 
many Acacia species (commonly called wattles in Australia), are in flower. So, people wear a 
sprig of the flowers and leaves to celebrate the day. 

Although the national floral emblem of Australia is a particular species, named the golden  
wattle (Acacia pycnantha), any acacia can be worn to celebrate the day. 

The day was originally intended to promote patriotism for the new nation of Australia: 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Wattle_Day#cite_note-APH-1
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Acacia
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Floral_emblem
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Golden_wattle
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Golden_wattle


 

Web: hpp.2square.com.au 
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Executive 

President Margaret Favelle 0418 667 829 

Vice President John Gammage 0409 369 128  

Secretary Margaret Cripps 0407 492 735 

Treasurer Lyn Deveney 0403 342 248 

Committee 
Membership Officer Margaret Cripps 

Welfare Officer Alina Milczarek 

Risk Management Susan May 

Hospitality & Events Joy Aitken 

Guest Speakers Kay Anderson 

Newsletters Sue Smith 

Tours & Outings Peggy Kemp 

Past President Ron Heavey 

IT Operations Fernando Luces 

 Coordinators & Other Positions 
 Photography  

Walking Group  

Theatre & Shows Margaret Favelle 

Craft Margaret Favelle,  Joy Aitken 

Cinema & Coffee Cheryl Care 

Dining Out Maureen Heavey 

Lending Library Joy Aitken 

Web Master Fernando Luces 

Club Photographer Sue May 

Historian Sue Smith 

Auditor - Jan Willingham 

Providing Financial Backup - Liz Sayre 

 

If you want to email any of  

the elected members on this 

list, please use Email address 

hpprobus@hotmail.com 

  CLEARLY INDICATE WHOM 

YOU ARE WRITING TO IN 

THE  ôSUBJECT PANELõ 

Your email will then be        

directed to the appropriate 

member. 
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Lyn Deveney 

Treasurer 

Joy Aitken 

Hospitality, 

Craft Assistõ,  

Library 

Kay Anderson 

Guest    

Speakers 

Peggy Kemp 

Tours &     

Outings 

Margaret  Favelle         

Craft,                  

Theatres & Shows 

Sue Smith  

Historian  

Liz Sayre  

Financial   

Support 

Jan Willingham AUDITOR  

2022  

 Coordinators & Other Positions 

Executive  

Committee 

2023 

Margaret Favelle  

President 

   Sue Smith                

Newsletter 

Cheryl Care 

Cinema & 

Coffee 

Sue May   

Photographer 

Maureen  Heavey    

Dining Out 

Ron Heavey 

Past President 

Sue May 

Risk Management 

 

Alina Milczarek 

Welfare 

Fernando Luces 

IT Operations,  

Web Master 

Margaret Cripps 

Membership 

Margaret Cripps 

Secretary 

 

 

 

John Gammage    

Vice- President 



 

Please support these businesses whenever you can - they generously support us 

 

  

  Michael Alexander &                          
Andrew Valciukas    

First National              

Real Estate Collective    

 

Acknowledging with gratitude - the support of                         
Probus South Pacific,  Wests Leagues Clubs &                                                         

 Michael Alexander & Andrew Valciukas                                 
(First National Real Estate Collective) 
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  This Newsletter is proudly printed by:  

Shop 311 Narellan Town Centre, 326 Camden  Valley 

www.fncollective.com.au 

NOTICE BOARD 

 

 

 

Positions Vacant:  

Co-ordinators for the following club activities are required for these 

activities to continue. 

Theatre & Shows  

 

Tours & Outings, Assistant co-ordinator to help Peggy 

 

If you are interested in either of these activities, and would like to        

volunteer for either of these positions, please contact a member of 

the  Executive Committee; they will be happy to provide advice and      

assistance to help get you started. 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * *  

http://www.westslc.com.au/
http://www.alexanderrealestate.com.au


 

          Would you like a copy of the  Probus South Pacific Seniors Magazine?  
            You can go to Probus South Pacific Website:  www.probusouthpacific.org. You can also keep 
                 up with all the latest PROBUS news on facebook.com/probussouthpacific.   

Page 5 Harrington Park 

            Probus Club of Harrington Park 

Inc   

       Post Office Box 942, Narellan NSW 2567  

The club meets on the 4 th  Monday of  the month  at 

10.00am at Camden Lakeside Raby Road            

Gledswood Hills   

NOTICE BOARD 

GET WELL WISHES 

To any of our Probus Club members who are ill or not feeling well,  
        we extend our best wishes for a speedy recovery, and hope              

you will be fit and well soon.  
 

If you know of a member who is unwell, and would appreciate a friendly phone call,      

please contact our Welfare Officer, Alina on 0417 222 693. 

Bongiorno Hawkins & Associates Pty Ltd. 

Bongiorno Hawkins and Associates are Building Designers based at Concord offering the following services: 

Industrial     Commercial     Interior Design     Residential     3D Imaging /Graphics.  

On behalf of all Members we sincerely thank Bongiorno Hawkins & Associates Pty Ltd for their generosity  

in supporting our club.  

All visitors at any Club Meeting are required to pay $5 for morning tea 

 Bank Details for payment of  Membership fees and for all activities                                                                                 

BSB 641-800 Act# 200 843 607 + Activity EFT Code & your Surname  (Membership EFT: MEM)                                                               

Donõt have a computer, donõt do EFT, donõt worry - you can contact Lyn Deveney - Mobile: 0403 342 248              


